OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

LeMoyne-Owen College Family,

We are pleased to announce that the LOC campus will be open to all students,
faculty, and staff for the Spring 2022 semester. Under the guidance of local health
care officials and in consideration of the lessening COVID-19 restrictions, the
College is revising its COVID-19 Safety protocols to allow non-vaccinated students
to attend class and participate in events on campus.

Spring 2022 will continue in the HyFlex learning environment. Masks will still be
required, and social distancing will be at 3-feet instead of 6-feet. Additional
protocol changes will be provided in the revised document before the start of the
semester.

Please note that for Fall 2022, we anticipate a return to in-person only learning. We
will continue to make decisions based on the health, safety, and well-being of all of
our Magicians.

Respectfully,
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Dr. Vernell Bennett-Fairs
President
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